

20 - 1St Street FORT ASSINIBOINE AB T0G 1A0 PHONE 780-584-3751 FAX 780-584-3876

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am pleased to share the teaching assignments for Fort Assiniboine School for the upcoming academic year:

Kindergarten – Mrs. Colleen Kiselyk

We are delighted to welcome back Mrs. Kiselyk, who returns to us after a two-year leave to pursue her Master's degree. With eight years of prior experience in this role, her return brings a wealth of knowledge and familiarity to our early years program.

Music & Grade 5/6 Science – Mr. Matthew Hawken

Mr. Hawken will be rejoining our staff to continue leading the music program, as well as teaching Grade 5/6 Science. We are pleased to have him back and look forward to the continued development of our music offerings under his guidance.

Grade 5/6 Language Arts & Math, Junior High Math – Mrs. Debbie Breitkreitz

A longstanding and respected member of the Fort Assiniboine School community, Mrs. Breitkreitz brings over 30 years of teaching experience. She has most recently been covering the Grade 5/6 maternity leave and will continue in this capacity, teaching core subjects across both elementary and junior high levels.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Greg Ferguson greg.ferguson@pembinahills.ca 780-584-3751